Reporting to Institute on 07/04/2024 for AICTE



Inspection Inbox



Principal 20:34

to allusers >



Dear All,

This is to inform you all that, we have received the mail from AICTE regarding the Inspection for the proposed new course and increase in intake for various courses we have applied for the year 2024-25. Due to this all the staff members of the Institute are required to report to the duty on 07/04/2024, and be ready for the inspection as per the previous mails sent regarding the AICTE Inspection. All the HoD's are required to ensure the classrooms and laboratories need to be kept open for the live video as per the demand of the experts. Working of the tomorrow being an holiday will be consider for compensative off in future as per rules and need.

Prof (Dr) Sanjay S Pawar, (M.Tech/Ph.D IIT Bombay), Senior IEEE Member Principal, Dr B. C. Roy Engineering College, Jemua Road, Fuljhore, Durgapur, Email:- principal@bcrec.ac.in Phone:- +91 3432504121.

Website:- www.bcrec.ac.in